
Veeya supports Great Hearts’ second Virtual
Fundraiser to take place on September 25th

PHOENIX, AZ, UNITED STATES, September 22, 2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Veeya is honored to be

a supporter of the Great Hearts Academies’ second Teacher Excellence Fund Telethon, taking

place Saturday, September 25 from noon to 8 p.m. live-streamed across YouTube, Facebook, and

academy websites. 

Veeya has been serving Great Hearts as their primary technology provider for over 10 years. We

provide technology-as-a-service through network infrastructure, VoIP phone services, physical

security, public/private cloud services, cybersecurity protection, and helpdesk. 

We are uniquely organized to support Charter Management Organizations like Great Hearts

Academies for we build and manage technology solutions in ways that free schools to scale their

mission and contribute to others. At Veeya, we believe that by focusing on simplifying technology

for schools, we get the opportunity to help life-changers, like Great Hearts’ educators, change

more lives.  

It is a privilege to be a Summa Cum Laude Sponsor of Great Hearts’ telethon event to support

their Teacher Excellence Fund. This fund recognizes, rewards, and retains excellent teachers in

the classroom through merit-based bonuses. We have a big heart to serve charter schools and

genuinely understand how important it is to support our valuable teachers. 

“Having worked in the charter school space, both as a philanthropic investor and as an operator,

I know how vital it is to find and retain the very best teachers to serve in these schools. I’m proud

that Veeya’s model of providing right-sized and scale-ready technology services at fair and

predictable prices allows high-quality charter schools to invest more time and resources into

their core differentiators”, said Ward Huseth, Veeya’s Chief Operating Officer.

Veeya takes a special interest in Great Hearts because we desire to support their mission “to

cultivate the minds and hearts of students through the pursuit of truth, goodness, and beauty.”

We believe that similarities between charter schools and Veeya’s core values create a strong

foundation for a partnership in providing quality technology solutions at each campus.

To donate, sponsor or volunteer at the Great Hearts’ Telethon visit

www.greatheartstelethon.org. 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://telethon.greatheartsamerica.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCzsVSvqzX2iT-bXzQuSHTJQ
http://www.greatheartstelethon.org


Veeya is a new kind of service provider focused on simplifying technology for schools through

right-sized cloud, network, and security services. To learn more about how Veeya can support

your schools’ technology needs, please call 602-445-6101 or email us at Hello@theveeya.com. To

sign up for a free Network Assessment of your school click here. 
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